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To Our Clients and Friends, 
  
We want you to know that McLaughlin Stauffer & Shaklee is here for you during 
this difficult time. 
  
We remain fully operational while observing all federal, state and local health 
protocols. Most of our attorneys and staff members are working remotely, as 
their health and safety comes first. You may reach any of us for your legal needs, 
including issues arising from the Coronavirus outbreak. We all have access to 
email and all voicemails are forwarded directly to our cell phones. 
  
These are difficult and challenging times. Our thoughts are with all who have 
been affected by the virus and with all the medical professionals and public 
safety officials on the front lines. 
  
We wish all of you and your families well.  
 
Stay safe, 
  
Roger J. McLaughlin  
Drew A. Stauffer 
Richard J. Shaklee 
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